
      

  

                             

                              

 

        

  

 

                                

School Office Reminders   

Swimming: If your child’s class is going swimming please make sure that they have their 

swimming kit each week. Swimming is part of your child’s curriculum entitlement and 

the school pays for the children to attend lessons. Please support us by ensuring your 

child brings their kit each week.  

 

 

 

Check out the new ‘kids zone’ on the school website where you will find lots of things to 

keep your children entertained. 

Don’t forget to follow @ReayPrimary on twitter to see what we are getting up to at 

school. 

Weekly Attendance    

YN  97%                      

YR 96%  

Y1 99%  

Y2 99% 

Y3 98% 

Y4 97% 

Y5 96% 

Y6 95% 

Our attendance target is 

97% and above. Well done 

to the classes who have 

met the target. Keep up the 

hard work. 

 

We are always looking for parents to help. If you can spare us anytime to support with 

reading to gardening please let us know.  

 

Key Dates & 

Reminders  
 

Individual Photos  

15th October  
 

Parents Evening 

18th October 3:45pm - 7:30pm 
 

F.O.R Coffee Morning 

19th October - 9:00am 
 

Half Term 

22nd – 26th October  
 

Y5 Class Assembly  

1st November - 10:30am 
 

Bonfire Event 

1st November 5:30pm - 7:00pm 
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This weeks round up: 

Ms Hartill is organising a big celebration at the end of our Windrush and NHS 70 year 

anniversary celebrations. On Friday 19th October we will be hosting our Windrush 

Tea Dance. If your children could dress up on the day to add to the atmosphere that 

would be fantastic. We would also really appreciate your help by sending in 

Caribbean food,  cakes and sandwiches for our Tea Dance.  

At lunchtimes Mr Dusek has been running a table tennis competition over the past 

few weeks. The competition has created lots of excitement and we have a winner… 

Watch this space to see who receives the ‘GOLDEN BAT’. 

Ms Hall has organised our ‘Big Draw’ event and we hope that you were able to join 

us.  

The Edible Playground should be complete by the end of half term and during the first 

week there will be a special assembly and workshops for the children.  

Pupils in Year 6 have been busy designing a reading shed in the Key Stage 2 

playground. This week we went to Brixton Market to collect cushions and material to 

making the space cosy for reading and a place to relax. 

Year 6 visited The Garden Classroom, Wayfinders Adventures in Shoreham Kent. 

The children took part in a number of activities to build relationships and resilience 

including fire lighting, gathering wood, shelter building and other activities.   

 

 

 


